
Dear High School Students and Parents,
 
Thank you for your continued excellence as we progress through this challenging situation. I 
appreciate your continued partnership and prayers. Please know that I continue to pray for you and 
your family, as well. 
 
As we prepare for finals, we would like to think both prudently and inventively (cf. Proverbs 8:12) 
about optimizing this opportunity to finish well.
 
	 1)  Teachers will choose either a final exam or a final project for each of their classes.
	 2)  These finals can be…
		  a.  Open book, or not.
		  b.  Individual and/or group.
		  c.  Synchronous and/or asynchronous.
	 3)  The final will be calculated as 5% of the semester grade.
	 4)  Final exams must be preceded by a review sheet—a week in advance, which will be 
	      success-oriented.
 
As always, I welcome your questions regarding all of this. 
 
Have a wonderful week!
 
With God’s blessings,

Greg Tackett
High School Principal


